Petition to the Legislative Assembly of Alberta

To the Legislative Assembly of Alberta, in Legislature Assembled:

We, the undersigned residents of Alberta, petition the Legislative Assembly to urge
the Government of Alberta to ensure that: (1) the underground, not overhead, line
option is used for the proposed 500 kV transmission line for the East Transmission
Utility Corridor between the Ellerslie substation and Baseline Road; (2) the cost of
the underground line is borne by the entire province of Alberta; and 3) all future 500

kV transmission lines located in densely populated areas be built using the

underground line option.
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Please note:

The name and address of the persons who sign this petition
may be made available to the public if the petition is in proper
form to be presented in the Legislative Assembly.




